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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Changes to Data Protection Law 
 
You may be aware that from 25th May, the rules around data protection are 
changing. The 'General Data Protection Regulation' (GDPR) will change how we can 
use your personal data and keep it safe, and strengthen your rights over your own 
data. 
The new regulations will ensure that sensitive or private information about 
yourselves and your children stays safe. Current systems and policies will be 
updated to ensure that we meet the new standards expected by the General Data 
Protection Regulations.  
One of these changes is that we have updated our existing Privacy Notice for Parent 
and Carers, and prepared a new Privacy Notice for Students which I have attached, 
and will be available on our website: 
 
http://www.bromptonacademy.org.uk/325/privacy-notice-for-parents 
 
http://www.bromptonacademy.org.uk/326/privacy-notice-for-students 
 
If you have any questions about how the GDPR affects you, or how our Trust is 
preparing, please do not hesitate to contact me via email 
dataprotection@UKATacademies.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Caroline Jennings 
Data Protection Officer 
 

	
	


